
Fatal shooting on Rim Rock Drive

Written by Staff Reports
Friday, 29 July 2022 03:58

Gallup Police officers were dispatched to the 800 block of Rim Rock Drive on July 17 at 1:45 am
because a man had reportedly been shot.

  

Officers arrived on scene and discovered a man laying in the parking lot of the Red Hills Trailer
park office. Officers saw that the male had a gunshot wound to his upper body.  Medical
personnel arrived on scene where the male was transported to the local hospital, where he
eventually died due to his injuries.

  

GPD Detectives are seeking information and witnesses.  No suspect(s) have been positively
identified.  If you have any information, call Metro Dispatch at (505) 722-2002 or the McKinley
County Crime Stoppers at (877) 722-6161.  Reference Case # 22-28668.

  

Crime Stoppers may pay a reward up to $1,000 for information relating to an arrest.  Callers can
remain anonymous.
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